
December 18th, 2020

Happy Friday Stober Families,

I want to begin by wishing all of you a truly wonderful holiday season! It is hard to believe that
we are already at our mid-point in the school year, and while this year has presented many
challenges, I continue to be so proud of our incredible students and the perseverance they
continue to demonstrate. Thank you to all of our families for the many hats that you have worn,
and especially for your tremendous support of your child’s learning experience. I am hopeful that
2021 will provide us all with some much needed good news and continued hope!

As you know, the district has extended our remote learning after Winter Break. Elementary
students who were previously enrolled as in-person learners, as well as those that had planned
to return to in-person learning for the 2nd trimester, will begin in-person learning on Tuesday,
January 19th. All of our remote classrooms (Trinder, Barker, Fairchild, Brook)  will continue in
the remote setting. Please know, as district communications stated, that these decisions always
have the potential to change given current health conditions in the county and state. Please be
sure to read the district communications here:

https://mailchi.mp/jeffco/january-2021-return-to-school-plan?e=6c0de813c2

Giving Tree
Thank you to everyone who supported this year’s Giving Tree! It was a huge success and we
were able to support 20 Stober families with gifts. Thank you to all of our amazing community for
coming together to support our families and helping to make their holidays a little brighter.
Lastly, Thank you to Liz Mason for her kind and thoughtful organization of the Giving Tree. We
are so grateful to you for your continued effort on this incredible project.

EnrollJeffco
If you have not already done so, please make sure to log into EnrollJeffco and submit your
intent to return notice. To help prepare us for the 21/22 school year, we do ask that all families
complete this piece. To ensure the district has accurate information, please log into Jeffco
Connect prior to submitting your intent to return in EnrollJeffco. EnrollJeffco and the Round One
Enrollment Window are now open through January 15, 2021. If you have any questions or need
any assistance, please call the office or email Kandi at kandi.hallcarrillo@jeffco.k12.co.us.
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mailto:kandi.hallcarrillo@jeffco.k12.co.us


https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/schools/enrollment/enrolljeffco

Wheat Ridge Social-Emotional Supports
We know that the holidays can tend to be stressful times for many, and especially this year, in
the midst of a pandemic. Here are some Wheat Social-Emotional Resources put together by our
area Social Emotional Learning Specialists that may be helpful for students and families during
Winter Break.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Vs2YxlrsHAOnic6fNwvk9ryQXu8XDHpAE3Va6B
NFouk/edit?usp=sharing

I truly hope everyone enjoys time with their families and continues to remain healthy. We will
look forward to welcoming all students back to Remote Learning on Wednesday, January 6th,
2021.

Anne
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